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           July 29, 2018 

Mr. Peter McConnell 
President 
Jamaica Race Drivers Club 
 
Dear Mr. McConnell, 
 
The JMMC Competition Subcommittee (CS) has received and reviewed the Chief Steward’s Report of 
the Caribbean Motor Racing Championship held at Jamwest Speedway on May 12 & 13, 2018. 
 
We note the following communicated by the Chief Steward, relevant to the JRDC. 
 

 The use and placement of numbers on race cars needs to be standardized.  

 A lap countdown board and/or Last Lap sign should be utilized instead of the white flag as is 
current practice. Per international regulations the white flag is used to signify an Official and/or 
slow moving vehicle on the track. 

 
The JMMC CS provides this information for information purposes only; this is not a rebuke of the JRDC. 
Overall, JRDC contributed significantly to the staging of a successful event in challenging circumstances. 
We further note that the JRDC has made steps to address the first point mentioned above. 
 
We trust you will be guided accordingly. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Stephen Gunter 
Chairman 
 

 


